
 

 

2 April 2019 

Jake Preston  

By email: fyi-request-9693-4a5d6f0b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Jake  

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST OIA-19-22 – HOOPER CORRESPONDENCE   

I refer to your official information request dated 27 February 2019 for information regarding George Hooper. You 
requested: 

“Copies of all correspondence including emails to and from George Hooper from 4 September through 31 March 
2011.”  

The University has conducted a search and can confirm that no correspondence, including email, has been located 
for this person. Your request is therefore refused under s18(e), the information no longer exists.   

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rachael McGregor 
Information Advisor  
 
 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

